
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 30th April 2025             
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                              

 

We would like to welcome you back from the Easter break and into our summer term. 

 

During this term we will be covering the following topics: 

 

 Summer Term 1- Under the Sea Summer Term 2 – A Whole New World 

English  The Snail and the Whale by Julia Donaldson and 

The Whale Song by Dyan Sheldon 

The BFG by Roald Dahl 

Maths Fractions and Time Statistics and Geometry  

RE What helps Muslims live a faithful life? Christianity  

Science Living Things and Habitats Living Things and Habitats 

PE Indoor: Dance            

Outdoor: Run, Jump, Throw 

Indoor: Gymnastics  

Outdoor: Send and Return 

Humanities Geography and History: Grace Darling and the  

RNLI 

History: Significant Figures 

 

Our PE days will be on a Tuesdays and Wednesdays for Chessun, Monday and Wednesday for Ipgrave. It 

is important that the children have their PE kit on these days. PE kits must include a white t-shirt, shorts and 

jogging bottoms, a black hoodless jumper or school jumper, a school fleece and a pair of plimsolls or 

black trainers. It is very important that all of their uniform is clearly named. 

 

Please continue to bring in your signed reading records into school once you have finished a book and choose 

a new one from our stocked library weekly. It is very important that children are reading or being read to every 

night with a variety of books. 

 

We continue to have weekly spellings with a test on Friday for Chessun and Thursday for Ipgrave. Please practice 

these with your children every evening so that they can do their best. 

 

We look forward to working with you to support your child on their learning journey. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Blades and Miss Wade 


